
Dear Students and Teachers, 

  

I was talking to Eamon this afternoon and, following his visit to your work placements 

yesterday, I am delighted to hear such good feed back from all your employers.   

  

It is a credit to you, your school and your parents that you have done so well.  You may 

remember back at the Orientation Meeting how I outlined the journey between being  

a student, tourist and now a young professional would take place in a 3 day period.  It 

might have sounded daunting at the time, but I’m glad to hear you all took the 

information on board and you responded professionally and with enthusiasm.  Well 

done.  All at Language Xchange Ireland are very proud of your achievements. 

  

I hope you all enjoyed the Language Program and the social and cultural exchanges.  We 

have received some good feedback from your host families and that’s always nice to hear. 

Well done again.  

  

I hope this language and life experience has taught you many new skills which you will 

bring with you into life and your future professional careers. From my observation last 

Wednesday, your English and confidence in speaking English has definitely improved, 

so please do keep it active over your lifetime.  A confident English speaker will always be 

more employable in an EU market. 

  

If you ever decide to back to Ireland – please do get in touch and say hello on Facebook or 

by email.  As I said at the orientation, once a customer of LXI – always a customer of LXI 

and we would be delighted to hear from you again in the future!  

  

Have a safe journey home,  

  

  

Best of Luck, 

  

Con Furey 

  

Managing Director  

  

Language Xchange Ireland 

 


